
 
February 2020 
 

Career planning is important for success! 
 

Dear Lindenwood Sophomore, 
 
 As your sophomore year moves forward, we recommend you consider how your education experience is 
preparing you for the transition into a career. Some students are exploring career options while others are 
confident in their path towards the work place. Lindenwood has tools for students in all phases of their career 
planning. 
 Join in on several campus activities designed to help you improve your career development before even 
graduating. Each event will provide tools and information to improve your readiness in the workplace. 

 
Career and Internship Fair 

 
Looking for the right internship opportunity? The Internship and Career Fair is a great opportunity to 

meet potential employers and get to know more about their organizations and opportunities. It’s never too 
early to start preparing for your future career! 

The Career Development Office is hosting the Internship & Career Fair on February 20 from 2-5 pm in 
the Evans Basketball Courts. On that day, there will be over 100 companies from a variety of industries featuring 
opportunities for paid internships and full-time jobs. This event is open only to Lindenwood students and 
alumni. Professional dress and student/alumni ID are required. 

Don’t have professional attire? Stop by the LARC Grove on February 18 from 1:30-4:45 pm for our Suits 
for Success event. This event provides free professional attire for students. 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 



Spring Workshop Series 
 

Need to prepare for the career fair? Update your resume? Want to learn about LinkedIn? Do all of this 
and more during the Center for Experiential Learning’s Spring Workshop Series. 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 

Focus 2 
 

 Have fun matching your skills and interests with occupations using Focus 2. Once you have 
registered for Focus 2, you can take various assessments on your skills, interests, leisure activities and more. 
Focus 2 uses your answers to show you which occupations may align with your personal and professional values, 
and then lists which majors at Lindenwood support that occupation. Focus 2 can be accessed via the following 
link Focus 2. Use the access code “Lions” to create a new account. 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Love Your Major is a lunch with faculty from each school with a brief program that focuses on study abroad. This 
will be an opportunity to have crucial conversations about your major and career. Date: March 17, at 12:00 pm 
in the Spellmann Center’s AB Leadership room. Further details and reservation instructions will be sent toward 
the end of the month. 
 
Amazing Race “ Ability Edition” will be held on March 26 in Evans Commons from 1-3 pm. Students, faculty, and 
staff will have the opportunity to form teams and experience campus life while participating in a fun 
competition involving different abilities. We would love to have sophomores represented! 
 
 
Best of luck this semester, 
 
Student and Academic Support Services (SASS) 
LARC, 346 
 

https://www.lindenwood.edu/academics/beyond-the-classroom/experiential-learning/career-services/for-students/

